
Sun Safe 

Now the weather is improving, the 

children are doing much more outdoor 

learning.  Please ensure they have a sun 

hat/cap and suncream is applied in the 

mornings. 

 

School Clubs 

We still have places on our Cricket 

Club which is on Mondays straight 

after school. 

 

Tuesday is the Football Club and  

  

Thursday we have Dance. 

 

Each club costs £1 per session. 
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This Weeks Teacher Awards  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Photographs 

The class photographs were taken outside 

in the sunshine on Wednesday.  We should 

receive the proofs and order forms shortly. 
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